## UTILITY COMMITTEE Single-use Item Reduction Strategy

## **Recommendation of the Committee**

- 1. That Edmonton's Plan to Reduce Single-use Items, as set out in Attachment 1 of the March 25, 2022, City Operations report CO01033, be approved.
- 2. That Administration develop a draft Single-use Items Bylaw based on the direction as set out in Attachment 2 of the March 25, 2022, City Operations report CO01033.

## History

- At the March 25, 2022, Utility Committee meeting, the March 25, 2022, City Operations report CO01033 was considered.
- The Committee heard from S. Zacharko, Edmonton Meals on Wheels; R. Witiw, River City Events; S. Stepchuk, Waste Free Edmonton Society; J. MacInnes, Earthware; and C. Seidel, Recycling Council of Alberta.

## **Attachment**

March 25, 2022, City Operations report CO01033